
From the Hershey’s Mill Master Association…. 

 

A message from WCASD Superintendent Dr. Jim Scanlon about a cultural opportunity at nearby East Senior 

High School.  Please share. 

 

The West Chester Area School District is proud to host the Kennett Symphony Orchestra for a Holiday Pops 

concert this December 1 at 7:30 p.m. at East High School. Joined by vocalists, the Symphony will perform 

holiday classics. 

 

Tickets are going fast for this evening, featuring Chester County's only professional symphony orchestra.  

 

There's a significant discount for students, and, since the Symphony is a non-profit organization, your ticket 

purchase is tax deductible. To order, visit www.KennettSymphony.org, or call  610-444-6363.   

Hoping for a sell-out performance so these professional musicians will be enticed back to our schools! 

 

Thank you, Ed McFalls 

 

------------------------------------------ 

http://kennettsymphony.org/

